
October 29, 2024

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about an important annual
initiative that our schools will be conducting to promote the health and well-being of our
students.

Mass Screenings for Students

On [date], our school will be holding mass hearing and vision screenings. These screenings are
designed to identify any potential concerns early on, ensuring that our students receive the
necessary support and care.

Details of the Screening:

● Date: [Insert date]
● Time: [Insert time]
● Location: [Insert location, e.g., school gymnasium, nurse's office]
● Who Will Participate: All students in grades 1 and 3.

What to Expect:

● The screenings will be conducted by qualified healthcare professionals.
● The process will be quick and non-invasive.
● Parents will receive results and any necessary follow-up information if results are not

within normal limits.

Opt-Out Option:

If you do not wish for your child to participate in the screenings, please notify us by [insert
deadline] by returning a letter stating you do not want your child to participate. Your child’s
health and privacy are of utmost importance to us.

We encourage you to discuss the importance of these screenings with your child, as early
detection can lead to timely intervention and support.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact [Insert contact information].

Thank you for your cooperation and support in ensuring the health of our students.

Sincerely,

Scotland County School Nurses




